December 7, 2021
Greetings All,

THANK YOU for your leadership in your local church. The mission does continue to provide big ministry in Mississippi and in the world as each of our 905 locations of the Mississippi United Methodist Church give their share, generously.   
As of November 30, 2021, the conference giving rate for 2021 mission shares is 63.47%. If our 2021 giving continues in December at the same rate, our projected payout rate is 81.12%.  The ministry in our conference depends on the gracious gifts of the local churches.  Remember that the ministries we support are the hands and feet of Jesus.  Please continue to give generously. 
Enclosed is your church’s November 30, 2021 report of the 2021 apportioned mission shares paid.  According to annual conference action, for a church to be a 2021 100% church, each mission share line item must be paid in full by January 10, 2022.  The clergy benefits invoice should be paid in full by December 31, 2021 
I would encourage each of you to have conversation and consider your generosity toward giving beyond the local church.  Talk with your Chair of the Admin Council, Chair of Finance, Chair of Pastor Parish and your Church Treasurer to determine how you will finish responding in 2021 for the connectional ministry of the United Methodist Church. 
I will be sending a letter to your treasurer on December 23, 2021 as to your local church giving rate to mission shares as of December21, 2021.  I will also include pertinent information for the close out of the year. Please ask them to review the giving to be sure it agrees with their records as to amounts and allocations.  You will also want to look at that report.  
Thank you, for the opportunity to serve our God and the United Methodist Church as Conference Treasurer.  May God continue to bless you and yours in this wonderful Advent Season!
David Stotts, CPA

Conference Treasurer/Director of Finance and Administration

